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I have been so proud of our Year 6 cohort this week as they 
took their Sats tests.  They showed great commitment each 
day and were clearly well prepared for the week.  My thanks 
go to Mr Harwood, Mrs Levesley-Turner, Mrs Mcleod, Mrs 
Hobbs & Mrs Standen for all their work in preparing the 
children and for ensuring the week was organised well.  
Thank you to our parent body for helping the children by 
completing homework, revision, bringing them to morning 
groups and for ensuring they arrived early this week. The 
children (and the staff!) thoroughly enjoyed their breakfast 
feast every day. Shuk is truly amazing and always goes above 
and beyond to support the children in our school.  Thank you 
to those of you who were kind enough to send in cards and 
gifts to thank her.  I hope that our Year 6 cohort all feel proud 
of themselves and that they spend this weekend relaxing in 
the sunshine. Well done to them all.   

R1: Jessica G   R2: James L   Y1: Ellie P    Y1/2: Barnaby T   Y2: Layla K   Y3: Esme G   Y3/4: Charlie J-B  

  Y4: Maisie F-J   Y5: Evie W   Y5/6: Joseph A    Y6: Lara C 
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 Thomas A - I have enjoyed writing stories in 
English. 

 Chloe L - I loved going to Forest School and 
looking for small creatures and habitats for 
Science. 

 Thomas C - I enjoyed leaning about Dick Turpin 
in History and going swimming. 

 Nye G - I have enjoyed doing PE with Mr Rock. 

 Alessio C - In Maths I have enjoyed converting 
pence into pounds. 

 Lukas C - I have enjoyed learning new 
techniques in Maths, we always have a good 
laugh in Maths. 

 Georgia H - I enjoyed writing an instruction 
text for English on how to Grow A Strong 
Mind. 

 Louie C - I enjoy working out how much change 
to give in Maths. 
 

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                Foundation     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Pupil voice – Class 3 
 

Team Points  

 
833 849 856    753  

     

Please could we ask that you pre-order your 
child’s school dinners each day/week in advance 
via SchoolGrid. 
You can click on the picture below to do so:- 

 
 

 
https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/login.aspx?ReturnUr
l=%2F 

School Lunches 
 

Upcoming assembly dates 

 Fri 7th June 2.45 Class 1 assembly 
Thurs 13th June 2.45 Class 3 assembly 
Fri 14th June 2.45 Class 3/4 assembly 
Fri 21st June 2.45 Class 1/2 assembly 
Thurs 27th June am EYFS assembly, sports & picnic  
Fri 28th June 2.45 Yr6 Norfolk assembly 
Fri 5th July 2.45 Class 4 assembly 

https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ
https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju
https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7
https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju
https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2F

